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Prelude         Robin Schrag 

Welcome  Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Call to Worship and Invocation  

Opening Song     “Taste and See”                            #467 
                  Led by the Worship Band 

Time with Children                                       Dave Stucky 

Scripture Reading       Exodus 12:1-13; 13:1-8           Bruce Stucky 

Message    “Re-membering the Rescue”           Pastor Derek King 

Song of Response “God the Sculptor of the Mountains”               #423 

Baptism    Aspyn Stos 

Communion 

Sharing Joys and Concerns            

Prayer  

Announcements 

Benediction  

Sending Song        “My Love Colors Outside the Lines”                         #582 

Postlude  



 

To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 
in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page.  



Sunday School begins 10 minutes after the end of the worship service. 

Key 
 MCC: Mennonite Central Committee (relief, development, and peace mission) 
 MC USA: Mennonite Church USA (denominational conference) 
 MDS: Mennonite Disaster Service (repair/rebuild homes damaged by disasters) 

WDC: Western District Conference (Eden’s regional conference of MC USA) 
 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 

Nursery:   Oct 6: Katie and Dave Stucky              Oct 13: Pat and Bruce Stucky      
 
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
 
Congratulations to Austin Regier and Elizabeth Ratzlaff, on the birth of their baby 
girl, Adeline "Ada" Marie Ratzlaff Regier, born Sep. 20. There is a piggy bank on the 
library desk for anyone who would like to share a financial gift. 
 
Congratulations! Lucia Paige Soriano was born Sept. 30 to Justin and Miranda 
Soriano. Big brother Diego and big sister Sofia welcome her home. There is a piggy 
bank on the library desk for anyone who would like to share a financial gift. 
 
The Peace/Witness Commission would like to thank all those who participated in 
the Service Sunday last week.  
 
Back on track with grocery carts: The kids will be picking up nonperishable 
grocery items for the Food Pantry the first Sunday of the month, Oct. 6, and gently 
used items for Angel’s Attic the second Sunday of the month, Oct. 13. Thank you for 
your contributions to these causes. The kids will pick up your donations during 
announcements time. 

Remember In Prayer 
 

Judy and Keith Goering on the death of their brother-in-law, Duane Labbe. 
 
Lynn Kaufman at Pine Village awaiting a new knee.  
 
Please pray for the people impacted by Hurricane Helene. 
 
WDC: Pray for the ongoing WDC Listening Process. Give thanks for facilitation 
teams and congregations as they share stories, current ministry priorities, and 
hopes for the future to help shape congregational resourcing and connections 
within the conference. 



 
“Pray without ceasing.” We continue our call to pray together for peace along with 
our Anabaptist sisters and brothers. Join us Tuesday mornings at 7:30 a.m. for a 
time of prayer for peace at 1225 Darlow Dr., McPherson in the Down Under Room. 
To carpool, meet at the Eden Church Office at 7 a.m. We will meet until election day. 
Watch the bulletin for venue changes. 
   
Wednesday evening gatherings for all ages will begin with a meal at 6 p.m. 
Study for all ages follows. We Can Make Peace. Intergenerational Bible Study 
begins Wednesday, Oct. 9, 6:45-7:30 p.m. Theme for the first session is "Visions of 
Peace," based on Isaiah 11:6-9. What are your dreams for peace in our world? Like 
Isaiah, we'll imagine a world filled with God's peace where all creation lives 
peacefully together. Leaders for the first session: June Krehbiel, Becky King, Shayna 
Smith, Vance Unrau. Sign up or contact June if you plan to attend. (This includes 
kids ages 3 through 5th grade and adults.) 
 
Jr. FEWZ (grades 6-8) will meet Wednesday night at 6:45 p.m. in the youth room. 
Pastor Kenzie will lead with Sam and Anna Bertholf as sponsors! 
 

 
BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

 
MDS volunteers are in western North Carolina responding to the impacts of the 
hurricane with equipment to move debris, mud, and downed trees. MDS is accepting 
donations for the recovery effort. MDS is accepting monetary donations online or 
write a check to MDS (“Hurricane Helene” on the memo line) and mail to Mennonite 
Disaster Service, 583 Airport Rd, Lititz, PA 17543. 
 
Annual SMCHA Banquet: German buffet: 6 p.m. Thursday, Oct.10. at Faith 
Mennonite Church, Newton. Dale Schrag will speak. Cost is $25 at the door. RSVP 
to Nancy Stucky (620-532-5693) by Oct 7. 
 
Annual Pine Village Benefit Day Auction and Sausage Supper is Oct.17 with 
supper from 5-6:30 p.m. The live auction will begin at 6 p.m. The raffle item is an 
autographed Bobby Witt Jr. baseball bat. Gift cards/certificates and church baskets 
are available for online bidding. See auction items and links on the website 
at www.pinevillageks.org. 
 
Pies are needed for the Pine Village Benefit Auction/Dinner Oct.17. Please sign 
the sign-up sheet in Fellowship Hall if you are willing to donate. Thank You. 
 
Hoffnungsau Mennonite Church Annual Sausage Mission Supper:  Saturday, 
Oct. 26, 5-6:30 p.m. Pick up meals curbside: German sausage, mashed potatoes 

https://mds.org/donate-usa/
http://www.pinevillageks.org/


with gravy, creamed peas, zwiebach, applesauce and pie. Picnic tables are 
available if you wish to stay and eat. If inclement weather, tables will be set up inside. 
Cost is by donation with all proceeds going to New Hope Shelter, Newton. To 
order meals NOW, call or text Barb (620-543-6863) or Teresa (620-242-2357) 
 
2024 MDS Region 3 Annual Meeting: Nov. 15-17 in Hydro, Okla. The theme is 
“Spreading the News: Effective (and timely!) Communication Within Your Unit.” 
Plenary sessions and workshops are available to help everyone get involved in the 
work of MDS. We will worship together, eat together, and have fun together. For 
more information or to register, go to Region 3 Annual Meeting – Mennonite 
Disaster Service (mds.org) or contact Region 3 Administrative Assistant Chris 
Becker at cbecker@mds.org or 717-383-8981. 
 

 
Looking Ahead 

 

October 9:      6 p.m. Meal at church 
  6 p.m. FEWZ at West Zion 
  6:45 p.m. Jr. FEWZ at church Youth Room 
                        6:45 p.m. Intergenerational Bible Study (age 3+) at church 
                        7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus at church 
                        8 p.m. Chancel Choir at church 
 
Last Week:       Attendance:   Service Sunday   
Offering:  Budget: $6,718.56 SS: (Christian Soup Ministry-Hutchinson)  

 
 

Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 
Eden Church building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Building Hours: 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Sunday and Tuesday through Friday 
Phone: 620-345-8315 

Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org   
Like us on Facebook 

 

Lead Pastor, Derek King Associate Pastor, Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147  580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org  kintemann@edenmennonite.org 
(Day off: Friday) (Day off: Friday) 

 

 
 

 

https://je7jim4ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SenbBT4ZomVbrsa5-EsBBXRWGQa_6oe-YUa1dDZuOZvfmduo4aLaBUtmr8gKPG8vG2wG6bPwpQUSkDPNSIEzX7Qs4BmuDCImPFNnWK1Lnxk7gOl5nNR_v3yTxW_gFzZrbbsksY7CamhK4l4oWPpa6SYJuWhSub-5FuzzGq-0fZYi6g6szS3j7w6EvaY7kz5M&c=DYNCA__YqsAM0AffDUrr7u7ofDffpn2zTIk5StOCg5EmjOu7grrt8w==&ch=UoupZ70KTgb1iFNwDHmUqrRTzpQomfySPlEgC-H9aP-zNV_BgkN5sA==
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